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This week in Class 2 we have been working on our Transport topic and

enjoying the story of The Bus is for Us. As well as thinking about our own favourite kinds of
transport we have also explored how different vehicles move. We read the story of Mr
Gumpy’s Motor Car and wondered if mud really is sticky. We decided to find out which is
stickier, mud, jelly or mashed potato. We had lots of fun testing out our predictions and

using lots of scientiﬁc vocabulary to describe what we saw.

In our Numeracy lesson we have been exploring the idea of doubles and in PSHE we have

been thinking about people who help us.
Well done Class 2, you have worked so hard. Wishing you a fantastic half term break!

Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team x




